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To Secretary Johanns
T he 250000 limit in the farm program is excessive A 25000 dollar limit
would make more sense I have a 500 acre farm and receive about 7000 a
year payment It is only helping the large farmers to buy more land thus
driveing the price out of the reach of anyone else

Jim classen


